
Reminder: Proactive Kidney Health Check 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our commitment to your health, we would like 

to remind you about the importance of regular kidney health check-ups. 

It is recommended that you schedule your kidney health check-up at least once a year, especially 

if you have risk factors such as diabetes, high blood pressure, or a family history of kidney 

disease. 

Please contact our office at [Clinic Phone Number] or visit our website at [Clinic Website] to 

book your appointment. 

Your health is our priority. Thank you for taking proactive steps towards maintaining your 

kidney health! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Clinic Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


